August 18, 2014

Robert Bamberg
2820 Kemper Ave.
Orlando, FL. 32814

Dear Mr. Bamberg,

I am writing to inform you that the Orange County Sheriff’s Office special process server
program will conclude by the end of this year.

As you may know, Florida law permits Sheriffs to operate a special process server program, but
relatively few do. We have begun phasing out the Orange County Sheriff’s Office program,
which will conclude Wednesday, December 31, 2014.

Through a simple motion, an attorney may have a private process servet designated for a case.
We have contacted the Orange County Bar Association to assist with informing local attorneys
about this procedure.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Lieutenant Robert Corriveau at 407-836-
4560 or, if he is unavailable, Captain Tina Gordon at 407-836-4512.

Thank you for your participation in the Orange County Sheriff’s Office special process server
program. I wish you success in pursuing new opportunities for private process servers in the

Ninth Circuit.

Sincerely,

Jerry Ij. Demings
Orange County Sheriff
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C: Major Danny Vereen
Captain Tina Gordon
Lieutenant Robert Corriveau
General Counsel Bernie Rice
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